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Meeting with Des Moines County Emergency Management Coordinator 
 
 

On November 29, 2017 I met with the Des Moines County Emergency Management 

Coordinator, Gina Hardin, to discuss the CCR Emergency Action Plan, and provide 

information on the CCR rule and view the CCR impoundments.  

This meeting started at 10:00 AM with discussions about the CCR rule and how it impacts 
BGS. We discussed the TVA Spill in 2008 and how we differ from TVA by beneficially reusing 
flay ash instead of sending it all to ash ponds.  
 
We discussed the EPA inspection at BGS and how the economizer ash pond was re-
engineered and re-configured to meet the impoundment requirements. I discussed the 
economizer ash pond retention as only holding 1 year of ash. 
 
We discussed the every 7 day inspection requirement and the Annual inspection 
requirement by a certified PE.  We discussed the mowing plan and how this has been 
challenging this year with the optimal climate in Burlington this year. 
 
We discussed the new levee that was re-engineered this year and the benefit of this levee 
after the plant closes. 
 
A copy of the site map was given to Gina as well as the link to the CCR public website.  
 
  
Robin Nelson 
E&S Specialist 
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